@ COLORADO
. w Division of Reclamation,
A Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

July 7, 2020

Jim Stover, P.E.

J.E. Stover & Associates, Inc.
2352 North 7t Street, Unit B
Grand Junction, CO 81501

Re: North Thompson Creek Mine, Permit C-1981-025
Final Review of the 2019 ARR

Dear Mr. Stover:
The Division received the 2019 Annual Reclamation Report (ARR) for the North Thompson Creek Mine on
10 January 2020, your response to my review on 2 July 2020, and your response to our phone conversations

on 7 July 2020. | have no more comments and guestions regarding the ARR form or associated report.

Thank you for addressing my questions and comments on this ARR.

Regards,

7~

At D A
Robert D. Zuber, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist 11

Cc via email: Minrec, Inc.
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